
 

                                            

 

 

 

 

 

It has been another busy and successful half term for Year 4! 

In Maths the class completed their addition and subtraction units for the half term. 

The children worked really hard to understand this unit. 

 

In Literacy we have continued enjoying our Destination Reader story, ‘The Miraculous 

Journey of Edward Tulane’, which the class will complete by the end of this term. For writing 

the children wrote their own adventure stories, and explored Explanation Texts. They are 

also working on how to write a diary entry, which they will complete soon. 

 

In Science, Year 4 studied the unit ‘Animals including Humans’. They learnt about the 

digestive system and the importance of looking after their teeth, including brushing twice a 

day. 

In Geography they have been learning about Earthquakes and Volcanoes, and in P.E. they have 

enjoyed sessions in Football, Rugby and Athletics. 

On top of this they have enjoyed their Music and Art sessions. 

This half term Class 4 enjoyed two educational trips – a cinema visit to Wood Green and a 

visit to the Guildhall Art Gallery where they saw the biggest painting in the U.K. as well as 

the remains of a Roman Amphitheatre. As always the class behaved beautifully and were a 

credit to the school. 

 

Our Values 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience, 

Integrity, Honesty and Trust 

 

Our Pledge 

 Listen and Learn  

 Do your best 

 Look after each other 

 Look after our school  

 

  

 

 

 


